
Morning Announcements 
Wednesday 29, 2010 

Day 29 

If any student believes they are eligible for National Honor Society as a 10th, 
11th or 12th grader and did not receive an invitation to join, please see Mrs. 
McCall (A3) as soon as possible. 
 
Any Senior, National Honor Society member, who is interested in running for 
office, please let Mrs. McCall know by October 1. 
 
There will be a brief FFA meeting during homeroom today in Mrs. Harvey’s 
shop.  Officers need to plan on staying longer. 
 
FFA Dairy judging practice will be today after school in Mrs. Harvey’s room. 
 
Attention all ROTC students!  We will have an inspection practice during 2nd 
Block today.  You will need to check in with your 2nd Block teacher, then go 
directly to the gym for inspection practice.  Everyone from 1st and 2nd 
semester must be in uniform for this practice.  2nd semester students bring 
your standard release form and uniform custody sheets with you. 
 
There will be a student council meeting tomorrow afterschool in Mrs. 
Larson’s Room, B8. 
 
There will be a DECA meeting this afternoon at 3:00pm in Mrs. Cragg's 
office.  DECA officers will meet during homeroom in D5.   
 
S.A.D.D. will meet in Mrs. McEntires room today during homeroom. 
 
Auto Club will meet in E1 today during homeroom.  You must report to 
homeroom first. 
 
The Key Club will meet in the media center today during homeroom. 
 
There will be a brief Spanish Club meeting tomorrow at 7:30 to discuss 
homecoming activities.  It’s not too late to sign up if you are an old, new or 
future Spanish student.  Dues are $5.  Sopapillas start at 7:30! 
 
There will be a Sophomore Class meeting first thing during homeroom today.  
Sophomores, please report to the auditorium then you will dismiss to go to 
your homerooms. 



 
Congratulations to Chad Allen who finished 29th  and Duke Sawyer who 
finished 35th out of 200 runners in the ACA Cross Country Meet.   
 
Congratulations also to McKenzie Gayleon who finished 5th, Brooklyn 
Gayleon who finished 16th and Alexa Cook who finished 24th out of a field of 
200 runners. 
 
Congratulations to the tennis team on their win over W.Henderson yesterday 
with a score of 8 to 1.  Please excuse the tennis team @ 2:40 today. 
 
Please dismiss the ladies golf team at 1:00 today. 
 
TEACHERS 
 
Faculty Chorus will practice Wednesday at 3:10 in the Chorus Trailer. 
 
Anyone interested in joining Pisgah’s Sam’s Club business membership, 
please contact Captain Humphrey. 
 
Please turn all AIG forms, that were given to you by Ann Melton, into Lee in 
the guidance office. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


